Admissions and Referral Inquiries
14750 El Camino Real '
Del Mar, CA 92014 .

Dear Admissions and Referral Inquiries:

I am writing on behalf of my friend who was a former patient at your institution. My
friend suffered from severe bulimia and anorexia to the point of hospitalization. She was
a patient at:the Casa Palmera for a few months until she regained full recovery. Those
few selected months were very valuable to her life and ultimately led to her finally
overcoming her eating disorder. She still desctibes this experience as a very positive one
and now realizes what a toll her eating disorder had taken on her life.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the effect this clinic had on her life.
She has now completely recovered from her previous state. Her anorexia had taken over
her entire life. I would like to give my boundless gratitude to the many people who-
helped her along the way. I am so thankful to have my best friend back to the way she
was. Ihave a lot of respect for you program and I am amazed by its nltimate success. I
am amazed at how this clinic completely changed her for the better. Before all she could
think about was her need to be thin compulsively. Now she is at a completely healthy
weight with a new mentality. I would like to thank you for bringing my best friend back
1o me afier her eating disorder stole her away.

Sincerely,




